
Hello, 
 
I’ve been in contact with city council Corrine Rahman’s office who suggested to email my families 
concerns about this proposed homeless hub. These ideas have been tried in other cities and failed. Why 
do we not learn from them?? No resources so crime Will go up. There is no reasonable thought process 
here. 
 
Original email to Corrine: 
Hi Corrine, 
 
I’m emailing to voice concern of the homeless hub that’s supposed to come to the motel behind the 
Black Pearl restaurant. 
 
This will kill their business for one, there is also a child’s toy store right there that’s a reasonable cause 
for safety concern. 
 
There are no resources for the homeless in this area it makes no sense! Because there are no resources, 
crime rates will go up. Please do something to stop this. This is not a good location. There are better 
options closer to food banks and government offices that they need to obtain assistance. 
 
Thank you for stopping this, nothing good can come from this. 
 
The Percival family  
(One block away from that motel)  

 


